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Louisiana Power and Light Company
ATTN: L. V. Maurin

Vice President Nuclear Operations
142 Delaronde Street
New Orleans, Louisiana 70174

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters, dated July 21 September 17, and your

supplemental response dated November 15, 1982, in response to our letters

dated June 15, and August 12, 1982. We have no further questions at this

time and will review your corrective actions during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

'' Original Signed by:

G. L.GMedMh?" Chief
Reactor Project Branch I

cc:
R. P. Barkhurst, Plant Manager
F. J. Drunnond, Project Manager,

Nuclear
T. Gerrets, QA Manager

bec to DMB (IE01)
bcc distrib. by RIV:
G. L. Constable, RRI
W. A. Crossman, RPS-C
L. Martin, RPS-C
Enforcement Assistant
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